Technology Committee — December 11, 2023

The Technology Committee met on December 11, 2023. Mr. Hein provided an update about Critical
Security Control (CIS Control) number 6, which is about Account Control Management and managing
authorized user accounts for the District. He discussed the cybersecurity information shared by guest
speaker Antoinette King during the November Superintendent’s Conference Day to staff. He also shared a
potential service the district may be able to access which is provided through the Department of Homeland
Security. They would work with the District to build a more secure and resilient infrastructure. Lastly,
Mr. Hein shared that the website would need to be migrated to a new platform by January 2025. The next
meeting is scheduled for February 12, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in in high school room 102.



